
The City of Longview is presenting the preferred design concept for 
replacement of the Washington Way Bridge over Lake Sacajawea.  
Please join us at our open house to review the proposed design of 
new bridge.

What is this Project?
The City received a federal grant to replace the Washington Way 
Bridge over Lake Sacajawea. The existing bridge is an 80 year old 
timber structure that requires yearly maintenance and repair. The 
new bridge will meet current design standards and improve safety. 
Public input, combined with analyses of future traffic, bicycle, and 
pedestrian needs, structural design limitations, aesthetics, and permit 
requirements have been used to develop the preferred bridge design.

What will happen at the Open House?
At the Open House, the project design team will present the preferred 
bridge design concept and obtain additional input from the public.  

 How can I get more information?
If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to provide 
comments, please contact: Ivona Kininmonth, Project Manager  
(360) 442-5208 
Or send a letter to: Ivona Kininmonth 
City of Longview • PO Box 128 • Longview • WA 98632-7080
Or post comments on the city website: www.mylongview.com

 

2ND OPEN HOUSE
Washington Way Bridge Replacement

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21ST
5:00 –7:00 pm

Individuals requiring accommodations may request physical accessibility accommodation, written materials in 
alternate formats, or other reasonable accommodations by contacting Chris Smith at 360.442.5024. Please let us 
know 48 hours in advance if you will need any special accommodations to attend the meeting.  

Next step in the process?  
First Open House (June 20, 2013)
Gather public input to develop a preferred bridge 
alternative
City Council Workshop (July 30, 2013)
Present Preferred Concept for review and Approval
Second Open House (August 21, 2013) Present Proposed 
Concept for New Bridge Design 

Cowlitz PUD Auditorium, 961 12th Avenue, Longview WA

Your Opinion Matters!


